
NOVEMBER 2019 NEWSLETTER 
Blessed and Happy 
Thanksgiving to All ! 

RETRACTABLE AWNING 
Our plan is to take the children to the park and/or ride toys and trikess in the 
Valley Street side yard next to the Church.  Please send helmets on Tuesday! 

WHAT IS HAPPENING THIS MONTH? 
Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Your child’s Primary Teacher will put a signup sheet with 
individual time slots of 30 minutes.  These are the only two days 
we are able to accommodate an in-depth personal conversation 
regarding your child’s progress. 

If you are not able to attend any of the available times, a 
telephone conference is also available.  Talk with the Primary 
Teacher about this. 

We will have a second Parent/Teacher Conference in April, 
2020. 

SNEAK PEAK AT DECEMBER! 
ALL CHILDREN ARE WELCOME EVERY DAY ! 

December is filled with activities every day to embrace the 
Christmas enchantment! 

On December 2, 2019 your child will pull a name from ‘Santa’s 
Hat’.  Your child will buy a gift for that child valued at no more 
than $15.00.  More information will be in the December 
Newsletter! 

 

Happy to be back home! 

        Peg Lazzarini-Kayser, Director 

Key Dates: 

11 – Veteran’s Day – closed 

12 – Retractable Awning 
installed (1/3 of the job) 

25-26 – Parent/Teacher 
conferences – closed 

27 – 29 – Thanksgiving 
Recess – closed 
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